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Computing at Lehigh Contribution Information

Computing at Lehigh encourages contributions for articles and Consultant’s Corner.

Contributions can either be submitted electronically via the Network Server to user BRBO, or be provided on a MS-DOS
formatted diskette. Contributions sent via the Network Server must be in ASCII format (i.e., be plain text). Acceptable
document formats are:

« ASCII (not word-processed)
- EXP

- Freestyle

- WordStar

- WordPerfect

Printed copy is welcomed, but please also accompany the printed copy with the text in one of the above formats (especially
for articles and other long contributions). All mailed contributions (whether on diskette or printed) should be sent to the
following address:

Editor, Computing at Lehigh
194 Fairchild-Martindale #8b
Computing Center

Lehigh University
Bethlehem, PA 18015

Contributed articles are included in Computing at Lehigh at the discretion of the Computing Center. The Computing Center
reserves the right to edit all contributions. Article submissions must be received by July 31st for the August issue; September
15th for the October issue; December 15th for the January issue; and, February 10th for the March issue. Be sure to include
your name, mailing address, and phone number.

Computing at Lehigh Mailing List
Check one:
. [] ADD my name to the mailing list.

[] CHANGE my address on the mailing list. (List both old and new addresses and be sure to include the Zip Codes.)
[C] DELETE my name from the mailing list. (Please include the mailing label or complete address.)

Campus Off-Campus
Name: Name:
Dept.: Address:
Room & Bldg.:
Zip Code:
Return to: Old Mailing Address (if changing or deleting):
Computing at Lehigh Mailing List
194 Fairchild-Martindale #8b
Computing Center
Lehigh University

Bethlehem, PA 18015




